
Worth School District 127 
 Return to Learn - February 8, 2021 

What to Know 

Students must have their self-certification form 
completed in order to enter the school building 

daily. 

 
If students are feeling sick, they ​need​ to stay 

home. 

Face masks need to be properly worn at all 
times by all persons on school property.  

 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 Individuals ​without​ masks will be asked to put 

one on while on school grounds. 

Elementary students should arrive at school ​no 
earlier​ than 8:15 a.m.  

Junior High students should arrive at school​ no 
earlier​ than 8:05 a.m. 

 
 ​Attendance​ for ALL elementary students  

will be taken at ​8:30 a.m.​ and at ​8:20 a.m.​ for ALL 
junior high students. 

 

Everyone will need to practice social distancing, 
as much as possible, while on school property. 

 
Students will remain in the same desk in the 

same classroom except for individually needed 
circumstances. 

All students in grades 1-5 will have class from 
8:30-12:30, Mon - Fri. 

All students in grades 6-8 will have class from 
8:20-12:20, Mon - Fri.  

After lunch, students will have ​1 remote hour​ of 
instruction which will be a combination of  

 live instruction  + independent work with one of 
their specials and encore teachers. 

 
 

EC, Pre-K, and Kdg​ will meet M, T, Th, F, from 
8:30-11:00 for the AM session and  

12:30-3:00 for the PM session.  

Meal pickup will be at the gym doors on  
Tuesday from 12:00 - 1:00 p.m.   

@ Worth Elementary & Worthwoods Only 
 

*Note: The parking lot at Worthwoods will be 
closed from 12:30-12:40 for student dismissal. 

 

 
 

Lunches will ​not​ be delivered to classrooms for 
the students to take home. 




